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ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ŎƘŀƛƴ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘ 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ŎƘŀƛƴ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘΣ 
ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ƻŶŎŜ            
ŀǘ нту-нлфт ƻǊ  
Wŀƴ 5ŀǾƛǎǎƻƴ ŀǘ нрм-пуфпΦ 
¢ƻ ōŜ ŀŘŘŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ Ŝ-Ƴŀƛƭ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ 
ŎƘŀƛƴ ŘƛǎǘǊƛōǳǝƻƴ ƭƛǎǘΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ 
ǘƘŜ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ƻŶŎŜ ƻǊ WŀƴΦ 

Prayer Concerns  
Blaine Goff; Jann Williams; 

Donnafred Hinman; Barb Easton; 

Bob Reaney; Mel Ghee; Bishop 

Julius Trimble;  District  

Superintendent, David Weesner; 

District Field Minister, Karen 

Nelson; Dr. Emmanuel Mefor, 

missionary. 

Prayers for the following  

military personnel:  Jason 

Homard; Zach McClain; and our 

national and world leaders, our 

military and their families. 
 

 

Sympathy 
Our Sympathy to Karen & Gus 

Skovgard and family on the  

passing of Karenôs father, Elmer 

Kinsinger.   

 

Email Update 
Bill & Pam Gibbons 

bpgibb1975@gmail.com 

ǇŀƎŜ н  aŀȅ нлмо 

Thank You 
Thank you, Pastor Neil, for visiting 

me in the hospital after my recent 

surgery.  Also thank you to our  

New Hope friends for the cards and 

well wishes.  Darla Wolfe & family  

 

I would like to say thank you to  

everyone that helped me raise money 

for my walk MS team. I had so much 

fun doing the bake sale I  wanted to 

do another one but my Mimi said not 

till next year :) Thank you so much!  

Jaela Wills  

Thank You 
We would like to thank everyone at 

New Hope for their words of kind-

ness, cards, flowers and expressions 

of sympathy after the death of 

Karen's father.  Your friendship and 

love have been very comforting. 

Karen and Gus Skovgard 

Front Row: Hanna Ferguson, Alexis Harlan, Madeline Johnston, Allyson 

Mohrman, Hannah Short, Mollie Rooney 

Back Row: Brianna Johnson, Zachary Price, Carsten Thompson,  

Tavian Carnahan, Brock Moore, Chandler Heiser 

The 2013 Confirmation students were confirmed on Sunday, April 14.  

Welcome to our new members!! 
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